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Welcome New Members

	· Paul Rutty
	· Yaveen Appanan

	· Cameron Reid
	· Ryan Tan

	· Ryan Doody
	


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Please remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm. If you know that you are going to be late you can phone your nomination to Tania on 0417722250 or Kylie 0437418210. Do not hesitate to speak to any of the Committee if you have any questions. Remember you must do 8 out of the 10 rounds to qualify.

Start Time

More parents/riders are needed to help set up and prepare the track before racing. Currently a small number of parents are helping but more are desperately needed. Unfortunately racing can not start until the track preparation is done so to ensure racing starts on time our chief steward, Marcus Kuller, needs as much help as possible. Please ask one of the workers what you can do to help.
Christmas Wind-Up

As you know the Christmas wind-up will be on Sunday 9th December at Bicton Quarantine Park. Please don’t forget to fill in your form, pay your money and put your name down for a salad or dessert. All details are available at the canteen. This day is also a trophy day. Trophies will be presented at 11.30am followed by lunch and…hopefully Santa will also visit us! There will be lots of fun for the kids, with a slippery slide and other fun activities. Don’t miss it!
Christmas Raffle
Our Christmas raffle will be drawn at the wind-up. Donations of goodies for the hamper prizes are still being accepted and tickets are also still available. Please see Kendall Miller at the track this Saturday for both tickets and donations.
End of Round
Please note that the end of the current round will be this Saturday, the 24th of November, which is our last scoring day. There will be no racing on Saturday 1st December due to the Super Series Awards event.
Club Bikes

The club has two race bikes, which are available for loan to new or potential members to try out racing. These bikes are available ONLY from a committee member and should not be loaned out by anyone else.
First Aid

The club is looking for any interested parents/members with Senior First Aid qualifications to volunteer their services at race days. If there are any parents who would be interested in helping out but don’t have a first aid certificate please let the registrar know as we are able to organise or pay for first aid training.
No Plate – No Score

There are a number of riders currently racing with no number plates. Please note that it is a BMX Australia rule that riders CAN NOT race without a plate. If you do not yet have an allocated race number you must still have a plate on your bike. It is okay for new riders to use a letter or their initials on the plate until they receive their race number from BMXWA. With the start of the new round in 2008 Southside will be adhering to this rule very strictly and riders without plates will NOT be scored. Also, riders currently racing with State Championships plates must revert back to their standard plates. It is also against rules to race on State or National plates.
Canteen

The Canteen ladies are happy with the menu suggestions such as strawberries and icecream – keep them coming. If you have any more ideas please see Cathryn or Donna in the Canteen.

2008 BMX Australia Probikx & Champbikx Tour
This is a National event run under UCI rules and will be held on Saturday 1st and Sunday 2nd December at Southern Districts BMX Club, MEDINA. This event will attract some of Australia’s best riders so will be rare opportunity to see the sport at its very best.

Thank You…

· Many thanks to Paul McCartney who has very generously donated four loads of diorite to the club this year.

· Thanks also to Thiess and Scott Powley for a donation of $250 to the club.

Rosters

We have had a Roster system in place for the last couple of Rounds for Flag Marshall's, and Canteen. The Committee would just like to congratulate everyone that turned up and did their share.  You all did a fantastic job.New rosters will be done for the new year.

2008 Calendar

· Our calendar is currently being drafted and will be available on the website very soon. A busy bee is scheduled for January 19, but this date is yet to be confirmed.

· A Super Series is scheduled for Woorree Park, Geraldton on the 1st of June 2008. BMXWA has been informed that there will be another major sporting event in Geraldton that weekend so everyone is advised to organise accommodation early.

· With the start of the new BMX year, people are reminded of our heat rule. If the forecast on a Friday night is for temperatures of 37degrees or higher for the next day there will be no racing on that Saturday.

	Licenses due to expire:


Jasmine Davis
3 December 2007
Jackson Davis
11 December 2007

	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Probix / Champbix / Open Day
-
Saturday & Sunday 1st & 2nd December 2007
· Super Series Award Night
-
Saturday 1st December 2007
· Xmas Wind-Up & Trophy Presentation
-
Sunday 9th December 2007
Forms for all these events are now on the BMXWA website

	For Sale:


FMF BMX “Mini” near new bike with spare sprocket
-
$500
Phone Peter Lorraine 0424 178 480 or Meredith 0437 202 537 if interested
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